

Year 2 Pantomine Visit to Fairfield Halls

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to inform you that we have managed to secure tickets for our Year 2 children to attend the Christmas pantomime at the Fairfield Halls in Croydon. The pantomime will be Aladdin and it promises to be a fun and action-packed performance.

On Thursday 21st December we will be leaving school and travelling by bus to Croydon. We will then walk to Fairfield Halls and take our seats for the 10:30am show. Year 2 children will need to arrive at school at 8:30am on the day and go straight to their classroom. Your child will need a packed lunch along with a suitable backpack for them to carry it in. We have booked a room within Fairfield Halls for their lunch so if your child requires a school packed lunch instead, please indicate this on ParentPay when completing the consent form.

During the interval, children will be able to enjoy a complimentary ice cream too with a prebooked sorbet option for those with dairy allergies. We expect to return to school by 2pm so this should not impact on collection times on this day.

We have managed to secure tickets at a discounted rate and are asking for a voluntary donation of £17.00 to pay for the tickets. This payment is now open through ParentPay, where you will also need to complete consent, medical and allergy details and emergency contacts for this trip.

If you are able to help on the day, please let your child's teacher know. Your child's class teacher will then liaise with parents to ask them to attend the trip.

Kind regards,

The School Office Oasis Academy Byron



























